
Instructions on 
logging into

Clever
at Home



Step 1: Visit Dearborn district website- 
www.dearbornschools.org/students



Step 2: Scroll down on website and click on 



Step 3: Click on - (Use another account) to 
login using your child’s student ID 



Step 4: Type in ID @dearbornschools.org and 
password (student birth date MMDDYYYY)



Step 5: Login, and Clever should open right up!


